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William G. Lockwood, University of Michigan 

 

The election returns are in. Twenty-nine members voted and it was a very close race 

between the four candidates. The winners are Katherine Verdery (Johns Hopkins University), 

Linda Bennett (George Washington University Medical Center) and David Kideckel (Central 

Connecticut State University). Katherine, having received the greatest number of votes, will 

serve a three year term. Linda and David tied for the two-year appointment; we can work out that 

wrinkle at our next meeting in December. Meanwhile, if readers have suggestions,-complaints or 

comments regarding EEAG business, they should contact any of our three new board members. 

Anything directly related to the Newsletter should still be sent to the editor.  

As for EEAG finances, there's good news and there's bad news. The good news is that we 

are still solvent, even though the last issue cost more to produce than predicted. Many people 

responded to the call for dues in the last issue. Several included their 1986-87 dues in their check 

and one benefactor sent us $25.00. The mailing list has been revised accordingly and this is the 

first issue to be sent only to paid subscribers.  

The bad news is that subscription fees for the 1986-87 year are now due. Only the 

following have already paid: Banks, B. Bennett, L. Bennett, Carlton, Forry, Gribble, Hamp, 

Kubick, Knez, Lupastian, McClain, Ohio State University, Rylko-Bauer, Skomal. If your name 

is not on the list, please send us your dues. They are still only $5.00. This is a critical period in 

the life of EEAG. We have lost a number of members in this paring down of the mailing list. 

These include some people who have been active contributors of written material for the pages 

of the Newsletter but who have not written a check to support the printing and distribution of 

those pages. Please, don't YOU become an ex-member. EEAG needs your support if we are to 

continue to exist.  

And, of course, we still need your support in another way as well. Please contribute 

material for publication in the Newsletter: new and forthcoming publications; notices of grants 

received or proffered; reviews of books or films; requests for assistance; course syllabi and 

bibliographies; offers to organize symposia; short articles concerning relevant institutions; public 

announcements of births, deaths, marriages, promotions, or job changes; criticism; suggestions; 
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or what have you. Send them to the Editor at the address given above. The deadline for Volume 

6, Number 1, is October 31, but immediately is not too soon.  

The Assistant Editors for this issue are Eva Huseby-Darvas and Yvonne Lockwood.  
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